August 7, 2010

Mr. S. Sudheesh Nambiar

# 110 Kamarajar Street

Ambattur, Chennai

Dear Sudheesh,

The day I appointed you as a trainee in our company I knew you would be an asset to our company.  Now you have proven yourself by facing the various challenges given to you with presence of mind and maturity.

You have been very hardworking.  I really appreciate the way you work with the team and are open to correction and criticism from the superiors.  Your energy and enthusiasm has been infectious, spreading to all the members in your team.  This will take you a long way ahead in your career.  Do keep up your good job.

On behalf of the company, I assign you to the permanent post of sales executive in appreciation of your hard work.  I do hope others in our company follow your example.

Wishing you all the best in your career.

Best Regards,

Thomas Varghese (CEO)

FluidPure Technologies Private Limited.

